
CITY OF GROSSE POINTE WOODS 

Building Department 

MEMORANDUM 

DATE:  March 14, 2022 

TO:   Planning Commission 

FROM:  Gene Tutag, Building Official 

SUBJECT:  Colonial Design Ordinance – Schedule Public Hearing 

After many discussions with the Planning Commission and Mayor Bryant, a final draft of the 

proposed changes to section 50-373 of the City Code relating to Colonial Design Standards has 

been prepared.  

We are requesting that a Public Hearing for the amendments of section 50-373 of the City Code 

relating to Colonial Design Standards be scheduled for the Planning Commission Meeting on April 

26, 2022 at 7:00 p.m., located in the Council Chambers at the Robert E. Novitke Municipal Center. 

 


